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Dear Parents,  

It is great to see everyone back at school for Autumn 

Term 2 and I hope that you all had a lovely half term 

break.  

Autumn Term 2 is one of my favourite terms as we get to 

journey through Advent in the lead up to Christmas. 

There are many things happening this half term and we 

will be keeping you fully informed of when Christmas 

events will be taking place. Friends of OLOP will also be 

holding the popular Christmas Fair. If you are able to 

support the Friends with this event, please do speak with 

Janneke or Sara.  

During October we focussed prayer life on praying the 

Rosary which has been led in classes by our Prayer Team. 

For the month of November, we will focus on 

remembrance as it is a time to think about loved ones 

who are no longer with us. This Sunday I will be joined by 

two pupils at the Cenotaph as we lay a remembrance 

wreath on behalf of Our Lady of Peace. Please join us at 

Burnham Park Hall if you are able to. We will then be 

focusing our Monday assembly on Remembrance.  

Wishing you all a restful weekend.  

Best wishes,  

Mr N Stopps 

Important dates: 

ATTENDANCE MATTERS 

Class Attendance: 

RHA—St Valentine –94.1% 

RHC—St Joseph – 97.2% 

Yr1—St Faustina Kowalska –96.9% 

Yr1—St Bernadette –92% 

Yr2—St Teresa of Calcutta –95.4% 

Yr2—St Mary Magdalene –99.1% 

Yr3—St Paul –98.1% 

Yr3—St Martin de Porres –83% 

Yr4—St Peter –98.6% 

Yr4—St John-Bosco –94.4% 

Yr5—St Thomas More –95.1% 

Yr5—St Clare of Assisi –94.2% 

Yr6—St Maximilian –98.3% 

Yr6—St Josephine Bakhita –96.7% 

Whole school weekly attendance: 95.4% 
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November: 

 

Tuesday 12th 

Odd Socks Day 

Wednesday 13th 

Open Day—9:15am—10:45am 

Thursday 14th 

Open Day—1:30pm—2:45pm 

Tuesday 19th 

Sibling/Individual Photographs 

Sunday 24th 

Education Sunday Mass at OLOP 

Church 



ACHIEVEMENT & SUCCESS 
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This week’s pupils of the week are: 

RHA—St Valentine—Adesire 

RHC—St Joseph—Marnie 

Yr1—St Faustina Kowalska— Omamwen  

Yr1—St Bernadette—The Whole Class 

Yr2—St Teresa of Calcutta—Leon B 

Yr2—St Mary Magadelene—William 

Yr3—St Paul—Abigail 

Yr3—St Martin de Porres—Riley 

Yr4—St Peter—Hussein  

Yr4—St John-Bosco—Alec 

Yr5—St Thomas More—Emanuel 

Yr5—St Clare of Assisi—Harley 

Yr6—St Maximilian—Roxi 

Yr6—St Josephine Bakhita—Alexander B 

 

Congratulations to all of our pupils of the 



COMMUNITY NEWS 
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We are holding open days to showcase our wonderful school. Prospective parents will be 

beginning to look at potential schools for their children to start Reception in September 2025. 

Please do let anyone you know who is looking for a school space that we have open days 

organised for October and November. We are an inclusive school who welcome children of all 

faiths.  

If you know of anyone looking for school spaces for other year groups or needing a current 

Reception space, please ask them to contact the school office.  



MY ACTIVE CALENDAR 
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FRIENDS OF OLOP NEWS 

Our Lady of Peace Catholic  

Primary and Nursery School  

   With Christ in our hearts, together we grow PAGE 05 

Volunteers Needed 

We desperately need volunteers to help on the day of the Christmas Fair, we cannot run these 
large events without the help of the school community so please lend a hand if you can. It’s a 

really fun day to be involved in, so maybe sign up with a friend and run a game or stall 
together? Just an hour and a half of your time will make a huge difference while still allowing 
you time to enjoy the fair with your children. We’d love to be able to run lots of games and 
activities but can’t do this without help! Please sign up here https://volunteersignup.org/

DTD8L or email friends@olopprimary.co.uk 

 

 

 

 

 

Christmas Fair Donations 

Thank you for your generous bottle donations today. Our bottle tombola at the Christmas Fair 

promises to be well stocked as always! 

We still need your donations of prizes for our Gift Tombola and these can be dropped at the 

school office at any time. Items could include new toiletries, toys, stationery, candles or 

anything else that would make a lovely prize.  

We are also hoping to run a preloved Christmas jumper stall at the Fair, so if you have any 

outgrown Christmas jumpers, please send them our way! 

 

 

 

https://volunteersignup.org/DTD8L
https://volunteersignup.org/DTD8L
mailto:friends@olopprimary.co.uk


FRIENDS OF OLOP NEWS CONTINUED 
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Raffle Tickets 

 

Tickets for our Christmas Raffle are on sale now through ParentPay. Tickets are £1 each and 

can be bought through ParentPay until 22nd November and at the Christmas Fair. 

We have some amazing prizes including a Chromebook, a 2 night stay at Doubletree by Hilton 

Greenwich, a meal for 4 at The Palmer Arms in Dorney, a family ticket to the Roald Dahl 

Museum, Ugg vouchers, Saville Garden Adventure Play tickets, Ascot Racecourse tickets, 

voucher for Absolute Karting and lots more…. 
 

 



SEND SUPPORT 
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  Please see below information for organisations that support families who have children with 

special educational needs. 

https://cSQVT04.na1.hubspotlinks.com/Ctc/DM+113/cSQVT04/VX8-k71TBkXRW8PG7-r5pK6ZxW95j2m75mct5-N2z6H3d3qn9gW8wLKSR6lZ3lGMkxVRr8zvpSW9h0yGd3bnBX-MCbFSbqlp-4W60xSZQ6lv5gqW1NFH5q4yMmHrVNJF587g1CH_W28MtNh82JstVW8PcmpX7WMbXgW7qTbj122tpkYW1CXbDF1Sm-RnW8lRhCH63rMwYW1
https://cSQVT04.na1.hubspotlinks.com/Ctc/DM+113/cSQVT04/VX8-k71TBkXRW8PG7-r5pK6ZxW95j2m75mct5-N2z6H3d3qn9gW8wLKSR6lZ3lGMkxVRr8zvpSW9h0yGd3bnBX-MCbFSbqlp-4W60xSZQ6lv5gqW1NFH5q4yMmHrVNJF587g1CH_W28MtNh82JstVW8PcmpX7WMbXgW7qTbj122tpkYW1CXbDF1Sm-RnW8lRhCH63rMwYW1
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Please see information below for organisations and activities that support 
families who have children with special educational needs. 



WAKE UP WEDNESDAY—NATIONAL COLLEGE 
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  If you have children in your care, or you’re a gamer yourself, there’s a decent chance you’ve 

heard of Fortnite already.  It’s a free-to-play ‘battle royale’ title that pits up to 100 players against 

each other in a fight to be the last one standing.  With an average of 1.1 million people logging 

into Fortnite each day, plenty of players meet on this game for what will hopefully be a good-

natured competition.  

  

However, Fortnite isn’t without its own hazards to plenty of users – especially young gamers – 

and it can be difficult to know exactly where these lie, or how to address them effectively. That’s 

why we’ve put together an updated guide on this extremely popular title, giving you expert 

advice on both the risks associated with the game and how to keep children and young people 

safe as they go for that Victory Royale!  FREE GUIDE  

https://cSQVT04.na1.hubspotlinks.com/Ctc/DM+113/cSQVT04/VX8-k71TBkXRW8PG7-r5pK6ZxW95j2m75mct5-N2z6H3d3qn9gW8wLKSR6lZ3lGMkxVRr8zvpSW9h0yGd3bnBX-MCbFSbqlp-4W60xSZQ6lv5gqW1NFH5q4yMmHrVNJF587g1CH_W28MtNh82JstVW8PcmpX7WMbXgW7qTbj122tpkYW1CXbDF1Sm-RnW8lRhCH63rMwYW1
https://cSQVT04.na1.hubspotlinks.com/Ctc/DM+113/cSQVT04/VX8-k71TBkXRW8PG7-r5pK6ZxW95j2m75mct5-N2z6H3d3qn9gW8wLKSR6lZ3lGMkxVRr8zvpSW9h0yGd3bnBX-MCbFSbqlp-4W60xSZQ6lv5gqW1NFH5q4yMmHrVNJF587g1CH_W28MtNh82JstVW8PcmpX7WMbXgW7qTbj122tpkYW1CXbDF1Sm-RnW8lRhCH63rMwYW1
https://cSQVT04.na1.hubspotlinks.com/Ctc/DM+113/cSQVT04/VX8-k71TBkXRW8PG7-r5pK6ZxW95j2m75mct5-N2z6H3d3qn9gW8wLKSR6lZ3lGMkxVRr8zvpSW9h0yGd3bnBX-MCbFSbqlp-4W60xSZQ6lv5gqW1NFH5q4yMmHrVNJF587g1CH_W28MtNh82JstVW8PcmpX7WMbXgW7qTbj122tpkYW1CXbDF1Sm-RnW8lRhCH63rMwYW1
https://cSQVT04.na1.hubspotlinks.com/Ctc/DM+113/cSQVT04/VX8-k71TBkXRW8PG7-r5pK6ZxW95j2m75mct5-N2z6H3d3qn9gW8wLKSR6lZ3lGMkxVRr8zvpSW9h0yGd3bnBX-MCbFSbqlp-4W60xSZQ6lv5gqW1NFH5q4yMmHrVNJF587g1CH_W28MtNh82JstVW8PcmpX7WMbXgW7qTbj122tpkYW1CXbDF1Sm-RnW8lRhCH63rMwYW1
https://cSQVT04.na1.hubspotlinks.com/Ctc/DM+113/cSQVT04/VX8-k71TBkXRW8PG7-r5pK6ZxW95j2m75mct5-N2z6H3d3qn9gW8wLKSR6lZ3lGMkxVRr8zvpSW9h0yGd3bnBX-MCbFSbqlp-4W60xSZQ6lv5gqW1NFH5q4yMmHrVNJF587g1CH_W28MtNh82JstVW8PcmpX7WMbXgW7qTbj122tpkYW1CXbDF1Sm-RnW8lRhCH63rMwYW1
https://cSQVT04.na1.hubspotlinks.com/Ctc/DM+113/cSQVT04/VX8-k71TBkXRW8PG7-r5pK6ZxW95j2m75mct5-N2z6H3d3qn9gW8wLKSR6lZ3lGMkxVRr8zvpSW9h0yGd3bnBX-MCbFSbqlp-4W60xSZQ6lv5gqW1NFH5q4yMmHrVNJF587g1CH_W28MtNh82JstVW8PcmpX7WMbXgW7qTbj122tpkYW1CXbDF1Sm-RnW8lRhCH63rMwYW1
https://cSQVT04.na1.hubspotlinks.com/Ctc/DM+113/cSQVT04/VX8-k71TBkXRW8PG7-r5pK6ZxW95j2m75mct5-N2z6H3d3qn9gW8wLKSR6lZ3lGMkxVRr8zvpSW9h0yGd3bnBX-MCbFSbqlp-4W60xSZQ6lv5gqW1NFH5q4yMmHrVNJF587g1CH_W28MtNh82JstVW8PcmpX7WMbXgW7qTbj122tpkYW1CXbDF1Sm-RnW8lRhCH63rMwYW1
https://cSQVT04.na1.hubspotlinks.com/Ctc/DM+113/cSQVT04/VX8-k71TBkXRW8PG7-r5pK6ZxW95j2m75mct5-N2z6H3d3qn9gW8wLKSR6lZ3lGMkxVRr8zvpSW9h0yGd3bnBX-MCbFSbqlp-4W60xSZQ6lv5gqW1NFH5q4yMmHrVNJF587g1CH_W28MtNh82JstVW8PcmpX7WMbXgW7qTbj122tpkYW1CXbDF1Sm-RnW8lRhCH63rMwYW1
https://cSQVT04.na1.hubspotlinks.com/Ctc/DM+113/cSQVT04/VX8-k71TBkXRW8PG7-r5pK6ZxW95j2m75mct5-N2z6H3d3qn9gW8wLKSR6lZ3lGMkxVRr8zvpSW9h0yGd3bnBX-MCbFSbqlp-4W60xSZQ6lv5gqW1NFH5q4yMmHrVNJF587g1CH_W28MtNh82JstVW8PcmpX7WMbXgW7qTbj122tpkYW1CXbDF1Sm-RnW8lRhCH63rMwYW1
https://cSQVT04.na1.hubspotlinks.com/Ctc/DM+113/cSQVT04/VX8-k71TBkXRW8PG7-r5pK6ZxW95j2m75mct5-N2z6H3d3qn9gW8wLKSR6lZ3lGMkxVRr8zvpSW9h0yGd3bnBX-MCbFSbqlp-4W60xSZQ6lv5gqW1NFH5q4yMmHrVNJF587g1CH_W28MtNh82JstVW8PcmpX7WMbXgW7qTbj122tpkYW1CXbDF1Sm-RnW8lRhCH63rMwYW1
https://cSQVT04.na1.hubspotlinks.com/Ctc/DM+113/cSQVT04/VX8-k71TBkXRW8PG7-r5pK6ZxW95j2m75mct5-N2z6H3d3qn9gW8wLKSR6lZ3lGMkxVRr8zvpSW9h0yGd3bnBX-MCbFSbqlp-4W60xSZQ6lv5gqW1NFH5q4yMmHrVNJF587g1CH_W28MtNh82JstVW8PcmpX7WMbXgW7qTbj122tpkYW1CXbDF1Sm-RnW8lRhCH63rMwYW1
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Free online information sessions for parents/carers - delivered by The Ben Kinsella Trust 

Delivered by The Ben Kinsella Trust, the leading national anti-knife crime charity, each session 

explores the risk factors to violence, what can we do to help protect young people, how can we 

combat the risk of fear, misinformation, stay alert to the risk of exploitation and County Drug 

Lines.  But also, how can we build strong relationships with young people?  How can we have 

those difficult conversations?  How can we build their confidence in making the right, positive 

decisions and know that they can always ask for help.  

6.30pm - 8.30pm Tuesday 12 November - register in advance for the online session 

6.30pm - 8.30pm Thursday 21 November - register in advance for the online session 

 Please see the attached flyer below for more information.  

http://bit.ly/stty-12nov2024
http://bit.ly/stty-21nov2024


CHURCH BULLETIN 
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